Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: October 17, 2016

Re: Action Memo

October 19, 2016 Board Meeting

Request board approval to hire four new 1:1 Aides to accommodate four new transfer students in the district. There is currently \$40,000 budgeted to provide behavioral support for the district. The funds allocated for the behavioral consultant will be transferred so that we will still remain within budget.

DS/bg